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The following have submitted applications for 
membership in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691. 

 

Harvey Kreies proposes James R. Albright. 
 

 
J 

 
 
 
 

           From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Harlan Moore 

   
  October already! Cooler fall weather and the hope 
  and promise that we enjoy all our Lodge has to offer 
  entering the fall and holiday season.  This period 
  usually is our most successful and joyous season, 
  both fraternally and from a business income  
  perspective. Honestly, we don’t have the facilities to 
accommodate all our 700 +/- members at one time. Full capacity is 
slightly less than 200 depending on the scheduled event, type of meal 
served, the purpose of the event, just social or a special Elks meeting, 
and entertainment if offered.  That said, we seldom have sellouts. It 
would be a good problem to have. Year to date we have experienced 
that problem twice: one birthday dinner, and the fashion show coming 
October 19th.  Again, a good problem to have. Time constraints, travel, 
health, and perhaps budget are likely factors for our event attendance. 
Ticketed events guarantee a reservation. Most of our remaining 
dinning opportunities are first come first served, including Taco 
Tuesday, Wednesday Lunch, All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast, Pizza 
Night, and of course meeting night.  Come on down to the Lodge and 
join fellow members and guests, plus visiting Elks, in fellowship with 
the best people on earth. 
September events included the official visit of Deputy District Grand 
Exalted Ruler Vance “Vinny” DeWitt and Arin. Vinny’s visit highlighted 
the announcement of Grand Exalted Ruler Robert “Bob” Duitsman’s 
theme “Honoring the Past-Embracing the Future” and goals for the 
2019-2020 Lodge year. Included in the GER’S goals was an Elks 
National Foundation (ENF) per capita goal of $4.75.  Sharon 
Bettencourt, our ENF Chair,  is pleased to announce our Lodge per 
capita as of September 1, 2019, is $8.53.  It looks like double the 
national goal is a reasonable and attainable goal for our Lodge. 
Congratulations to you all.  Vinny also fulfilled his duties as DDGER at 
a pre-dinner presentation to the officers and trustees regarding our 
Lodge audit results and other recommendations to assure the 
fraternal and financial success of our Lodge. Thanks to DD Vinny, and 
his officers, his Esquire our own Manny Martinez PER, and Auditor our 
very own Jimmy Louis PER for their efforts in behalf of our Lodge. 
Due to missing the bulletin deadline, I am also able to report on the 
Elks Picnic on Sunday, September 15.  A special thanks to Jess & Carol 
Thompson, again venue host & hostess, the 70 +/- Elks, spouses, and 
guests for their attendance. An extra special thanks to all who helped 
with the setup, prep, and meal service.   Relatively moderate weather, 
great venue, enjoyable entertainment, a great day of Elks fellowship. 
Finally, please share our good work with others “ask a friend or family 
member” to become an ELK to join us in the important work and social 
activities we all enjoy. 
 
Questions or comments call 530-906-4765 or email 
Harlan@hemoore.com  See you at the Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Harlan 
 
   
 
Fraternally, 
Harlan 
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Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11: 00 am to 2:30 pm 

 
Friday October 4, 2019 

Birthday Dinner 
Sauerbraten, Brats & Sausage 

Scalloped Potato, Sauerkraut with Apples 
Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Thursday October 10, 2019 
Meeting Night 

Chef Choice 
 

Sunday October 13, 2019 
Elks Pancake and French Toast Breakfast 9 am to 11:30 

am 
Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

Saturday October 19, 2019 
Fashion Show 

Family Style Appetizers 
Followed by Chicken Cobb Salad 

 
Thursday October 24, 2019 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday October 25, 2019 

All You Can eat 
Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Butcher Block 
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     –  Rex Gouldthread 

Rex is a Past Trustee, current House Committee member, and 
would be recognized by most of us as the almost always 
available volunteer bartender.  The past Trustee speaks for 
itself as that was a five-year commitment, and he has served 
on the house committee for longer. The house and bartender 
tasks complement each other very well. Experience and 
attendance at many events assure he has constructive 
comments regarding club and dining operations. We often 
forget the responsibility we ask of our bartenders. First to 
arrive, last to leave, tasked with responsible and legal alcohol 
use, and securing the Lodge when the event is over. Thanks, 
Rex. 
 

 

 



LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

A user name and password are required, and access through this link 

is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who don't yet have a 

password may register by giving their membership number and name 

to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

     
 

 
   All Lodges must learn the new change 
   of the annual reporting to a monthly 
   reporting and change their Chart of 
   Accounts to the new Chart of  
   Accounts as approved at the Grand 
   Lodge Convention in July 2019. 
 
From April to August we have initiated 20 new members, but 
we still have 50 members who have not paid their dues for 
the 2019 – 2020 year. I will be putting the names of the 
members who have not paid on the bulletin board.  If you 
know a member who is on the list, please contact them and 
let them know they need to pay their dues.  Remember, if 
your dues are not paid you cannot participate in any function 
of the Lodge. 
 
If you have a change of address or need to order a name 
badge, we have order forms in the office or at the bar. Please 
remember to print legibly so that the correct information gets 
to the Secretary and if you lose your key card or badge there 
is a $10 charge to replace it. 
 
As always, if you want to reach me, please email 
rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 
 
Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary                                
 
    
                    

 

 
   From the Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2019 
                  

 Exalted Ruler: Harlan Moore 
 Leading Knight:  Bill Chelonis 
 Loyal Knight: Linda Lee Talso 
 Lecturing Knight: Bill Costa  
 Secretary: Bob Oles 
 Treasurer: John Madeiros 
 Tiler: Michael Bielski 
 Inner Guard is open 
 Chaplain: Manny Martinez 
 Esquire: Jim Boston 
 Trustees:  Sharon Bettencourt, Royce 
 Birks, Wayne Helley, Kathy Madeiros, 
 and Samuel Frazier, III.     
 Alternate Representative to Grand 
 Lodge: David Provan 
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CRYING CORNER 
 

It pays to attend Lodge.  Lodge meetings are 
held on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the 
month except for November and December 
2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. 
and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on August 22, 2019, 
$77 major jackpot was lost by #003618  
Patricia Waikel.  It pays to attend Lodge. 
 

 
  Bill Costa, Lecturing Knight 

 
 

      Lodge of Sorrow    

    
 
 
 
    
 
   JOSEPH “JOE” STURAK 
 
Joe was born on January 29, 1920, in Barnesboro, PA. He was 
initiated into the B.P.O. Elks by Carlsbad Lodge No 1558 on 
August 22, 1956, and on March 26, 1998, from Nevada City 
Elks Lodge No 518 affiliated to Auburn Elks Lodge No 1691. He 
served the Lodge as Chaplain in 2002-2003, as Inner Guard 
2003-2004 and 2005-2006, Tiler 2004-2005, 2006-2007, 2008-
2009, and 2009-2010. He was elected to Life Membership on 
February 8, 2007. Joe passed away on August 28, 2019. 
 
LUTHER “LUKE” RINEHIMER 
 
Luke was born on March 13, 1942 and was initiated into the 
B.P.O. Elks by Ajo Elks Lodge No 1576 on February 1, 2007.  He 
affiliated into Auburn Elks Lodge No 1691 on May 12, 2011. 
Luke passed away on May 16, 2019 
 

Sickness and Distress 

 
Bill Sommers is very ill battling aggressive melanoma and heart 
failure.  He recently returned home from an eight-day hospital 
stay for Bacteremia. 
 
Judy Hays is undergoing Chemo treatments. 
 
K. J. Quarry had knee surgery. 
 
Sandy Linehan Halladay had knee surgery 
 
Katrina Sturak received a card of sorrow. 
 
If anyone has any sickness and distress, contact me. I am 
usually at the Lodge on Tuesday and Wednesday.  e-mail: 
costab78@gmail.com 
 
Bill Costa 
Lecturing Knight 

MONTHLY BIRTHDAY DINNER 

 

OKTOBERFEST is a festive time celebrated in Germany, 
lots of traditional food, music, pretzels, beer, and a 
good time to be had by all. Be sure to get your tickets 
for the October Birthday Dinner. Enjoy this festive 
event with a great dinner complete with Sauerbraten, 
Brats and all the fixings. Special entertainment during 
the evening will be traditional German music provided 
by accordionist John Mlakar. Come down and enjoy a 
fun time. 
 
VETERANS DAY will be honored on Friday, November 
1st, at the November Birthday Dinner.  Look forward 
to another great menu by Chef Scott featuring Fried 
Chicken, Chicken Fried Steak, Mashed Potatoes, and 
other delicious comfort food. This will be a great time 
to continue to honor our Veterans and show our 
appreciation for all they have done to keep freedom 
in our country. Tickets for the November Dinner will 
go on sale Taco Tuesday, October 8, 2019. 
 
If you are a member with a birthday in November, you 
will receive an invitation which includes a dinner 
voucher and a free drink ticket. Take your dinner 
voucher to the Lodge and exchange it for a seating 
ticket PRIOR to the night of the Birthday Dinner. 
Tickets can also be purchased for spouse and guests. 
Please remember reservations are required, and 
selected seating comes first. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Birthday 
Dinners. 
  
Bob Espinosa 
Birthday Dinner Chairman
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        Lodge Manager  

 

Fall is here, and we have a fun but very busy month ahead. I want to thank all the Elks who have donated money to the Lodge 
Improvement Fund (The Old Queen of Hearts Box).  I also want to thank all the volunteers who have helped so far this year. 
Please remember that these volunteers are also Elk Members who are helping our Lodge. Please be respectful & curious to 
them as they are Elk Members just like you. 
 
Now for the business part, in October we start with our Oktoberfest Birthday Dinner on October 4th featuring Sauerbraten & 
Brats. On Sunday the 13th is The Elk’s All You Can Eat Pancake and French Toast Breakfast from 9 am to 11:30 am featuring 
Jimmy’s Omelet Bar. Next, we have our Fashion Show serving Family Style Appetizers followed by Chicken Cobb Salad on 
Saturday the 19th. We will be ending the month with All You Can Eat Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner on Friday, October 24th.  
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Please give a warm welcome to our new kitchen member Courtney when you see working at the Lodge. 
 
If you have not been receiving my emails and would like one, please email me at auburnelks@gmail.com, and I will add you to 
my list. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
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                            Veterans Corner 
 

    
 
October and Fall is here. Will we have an Indian 
Summer visit us?  Whether or not, life goes on. 
Columbus Day is celebrated on the second Monday 
and is a good opportunity to fly our flag. At the end of 
the month is Halloween. Have fun with your little 
superheroes, sportspersons, and princesses. 
Halloween is a fun time for all. 
  
Next month is our annual Veterans luncheon. It will be 
on Friday, Nov 8, 2019, beginning at 11 am for 
cocktails. Lunch follows promptly at noon. Fellowship 
is the annual theme of this event. The menu this year 
will be BBQ pork ribs and BBQ chicken with the usual 
salad bar. Dessert will be an assortment of cookies.  Of 
course, coffee and tea will be provided.  
  
Remember, this luncheon is free to all Veterans and a 
mere $10.00 for non-Veterans. We will be seeking 
sponsorships for a table with a minor donation of $20 
per table. Please see me with your donations. As 
always, I would like to thank you for your 
contributions. This donation helps to defray the cost of 
the meal. If you know a Veteran, invite that person. Let 
them know this is a "Free" event for them. Let's see 
which branch of the service will have the most 
representatives. 
  
This time of the year Elaine Jenanyan has a push for 
donations to the Treats for Troops program as she 
prepares to make the Christmas mailing of packages to 
our troops in the Middle East. Please make a monetary 
donation or product donation of various goodies that 
the young troops enjoy receiving from home. This is an 
extremely successful program due to the efforts of 
Elaine. Let's get out and support her. Thank you in 
advance.  
 
On another note, we have the Wreaths Across America 
program. Please consider purchasing a wreath to be 
placed on the grave of a Veteran at one of Auburn's 
cemeteries. The cost is $15.00 per wreath with $5.00 
of that coming back to our Lodge's Veterans fund. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
Home:   (916) 771-0294 
Cell:      (915) 316-1530 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
● Long Term Care ● EA+ (Travel Emergency) ● Vision 
● Dental   ● Identity Theft ● Hearing   ● Pet Insurance 
● Medicare Supplement  ● Medicare Advantage 

 
Ernest J. Strobel, President (530) 887-0102 

CA License – 0568200 
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   This is just a reminder to pick up your order forms from  
   the Lodge either at the bar or in the lobby.  No need to  

   wait until the last minute (November 2019 is the  
   deadline for ordering this year's wreaths.) 
 

Our goal for 2019 is to lay a wreath for all Veterans who have 

gone before us.  You can help make this happen! 
 
Thank you for your continued support of this program.  I hope 
to hear from you very soon.  Have a wonderful summer. Stay 
well and safe. 
 
Paula Celick, Location Coordinator – Auburn Wreaths Across 
America  
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One of the many responsibilities of the Leading Knight is to be 
the chairman of the House Committee. It is the responsibility of 
the House Committee to make sure the club/kitchen and bar 
are making money to cover its costs. When I was a trustee of 
this Lodge, I kept saying that the labor costs were not correct 
and that the monthly expense reports were not showing the 
true cost of the employees. For many years nothing has been 
done about this.  Well, now that this falls under my leadership, 
I am required to bring these expenses in line. Therefore, come 
November of this year, the costs for an Elks function/event will 
be increased to $385, and for non-Elk events, the cost will be 
increased to $500.  The increases are to try and bring in line the 
current costs. We are not going to be changing, at this time, 
current prices of Lodge Meeting dinners, Birthday Dinners, Taco 
Tuesday, and “All you can eat Breakfast/Pizza night although 
many outside the House Committee have argued that you can’t 
eat anywhere at our current prices.  Yes, we did increase bar 
prices to bring them in line with current expenses, and most of 
you have accepted this fact. Thank you. 
 
Another area the House is looking into is the “Auburn Elks 
Catering” brochure/catalog prices. Many of these do not reflect 
the current costs and expenses to cover an event. With food 
costs going up, some of these catering prices will need to be 
realigned to make sure we are not losing money in the club. I 
know these changes are not pleasant to hear, but our Lodge 
needs to cover its expenses. If we don’t do this, we will not be 
able to pay our bills, and that is something I cannot allow as 
chairman of the House Committee. These are hard decisions, 
and I wish there were some other way. Please keep in mind that 
as Elks, we still enjoy many of these events at a much lower cost 
than at a restaurant or bar.  
 
On another note, the tickets for the Fashion show “Shine the 
Light on Fall Fashion” honoring Pam Moore is going well. The 
event is scheduled for Oct 19th. The fashion show is usually a 
sell-out event. So, make sure you get your tickets early. You will 
receive a ticket for a chance to win one of many door prizes. 
We will also have the $100 hat.  Purchase tickets for a chance 
at winning that as well. So, come and enjoy this event. 

 

Bill Chelonis PDDGER 
Leading Knight 
530-570-8896 
b.chelonis@att.net 
 
 
   
 

 

  

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 members monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 

Lodge Clean Up Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday 
each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on October 2nd. 
 
First, I would like to thank Tom Eastman for filling in for 
me while Libby and I went to Hawaii to celebrate her 
birthday and our 42nd anniversary.          
 
In September we did some general cleanup inside & 
outside, vacuumed carpets, cleaned ceiling fans, cleaned 
doors and windows inside and out, cleaned and dusted 
bar area, cleaned lobby, cleaned meeting room 
downstairs, cleaned shuffleboard room, cleaned 
kitchen, cleaned coffee area, cleaned popcorn machine, 
margarita machine, nacho machine, dusted blinds, 
sprayed weeds in parking lot, and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked 
in September:  PER Bob Espinosa, BHC Sec. Warren 
Manley, Ed Rodriguez, Tom Eastman, Henry Tukloff, 
Elaine Jenanyan, Peter Rau, Cedric O’Hern, Ron Bailey, 
Rudy Pelzman, Jim Harris, Harvey Eisley, Gary Cox, John 
Marcella, Gary Beckes, and Mike Slattery. 
  
There are some names I could not make out so if 
I  misspelled yours let me know. 
 
Turnout was good, but we can always use a few more.  
Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
  
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
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From the Station of the Leading Knight   

 Bill Chelonis 
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Aug 7th 
1st Rick DeKnoop/Ron Ruskaff   
2nd Al Hewitt/Mike Cosby  
3rd Jack Meylink/John Tyson  
Attendees: 
KJ/Manny Martinez  
Bill Nordstrom/Bill Costa  
Gary Hubbard /Chuck Cooper  
Rex Gouldthread /Bill Nordstrom  
 
Aug 14th 
1st Al Hewitt/Manny Martinez  
2nd Ron Ruskaff/Bill Mc Peak 
3rd Bill Nordstrom/Rick DeKnoop  
Attendees: 
Mike Cosby/Dave McGuire  
Gary Hubbard/Rex Gouldthread  
Bill Costa/Chuck Cooper  
 
Aug 21st 
1st Gary Hubbard/Al Hewitt  
2nd Jack Meylink/Rex Gouldthread  
3rd Ron Ruskaff/Roger Imsdahl  
Attendees: 
Bill Costa/Chuck Cooper  
Bill McPeak/KJ 
Rick DeKnoop/Bill Nordstrom  
 
Aug 28th 

“Annual Pete Biersteker Memorial 
Billiard Game” 
1st Chuck Cooper/Bill McPeak  
2nd Remy Giannini/Jack Meylink  
3rd Rick DeKnoop/Bill Nordstrom  
Attendees: 
Mike Cosby/Bill Costa  
John Tyson/Gary Hubbard  
Dave McGuire/Rex Gouldthread  

 

  

                      

         

        Shuffleboard Results for August 

Pool Tournament Results for August 

 

 
 

 

  

August 7th 
1st Kris Cosby/Glenda Cooper 
2nd Jacquie Conci/Joyce Costa 
3rd Julie Pollock/Ellen Whitty 
 
August 14 
1st Glenda Cooper/Ellen Whitty 
2nd Julie Pollock/Kris Cosby 
3rd Barbara Hewitt/Sally Imsdahl 
 
August 21th 
1st Jan Quarry/ Maureen Price 
2nd Glenda Cooper/Julie Pollock 
3rd Jacquie Conci/Nadine Hubbard 
 
August 28th 
1st Jacquie Conci 
2nd Julie Pollock 
3rd Kris Cosby 
 

10 

Shuffleboard History 
 
Back in 15th Century England, folks played a game of sliding a 
"groat" (a large British coin of the day worth about four pence) 
down a table. The game was called shove groat and/or slide 
groat. Later, a silver penny was used and the name of the 
game became shove-penny and/or shovel-penny. The game 
was played by the young and old, and was a favorite pastime 
in the great country houses of Staffordshire, Winchester and 
Wiltshire. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

01  Hobson, Vickie  

01  Shultz, Walter L 

03  Irwin, Larry 

03  Watson, Danny  

04  Barrett, Mike 

04  Breedlove, Harold T  

05  Brady, Patrick R  

05  McDaniel, Michael J 

05  White, Dennis L  

06  Clement, Susan J 

06  Manley, Warren  

07  Duncan, Ralph W 

07  Morgan, William G 

08  Harris, Ronald H 

08  Pelc, Bruno 

09  Morford, Alan B 

09  Pelzman, Rudolph 'Rudy 

09  Peterich, Terrel 

09  Wilson, Stephen T 

10  Bouris, Janice M 

10  Johnson, Roger 

11  Hammond, James 

11  Velik, Rudy 

11  Vogel, Eugene 

12  Klingler, Charles 

12  Rivera, Ryan 

12  Whitney, Linda 

13  Bradbury, Courtland D 

13  Conover, C Todd 

13  Uebner, Ray 

14  Calabretta, Frank 

14  Dodson, James  

14  Huntington, Robert C 

15  Hamilton, Donald R 

15  Meyers, Kenneth 

15  Whitaker, Don 

18  Bielski, Michael G 

18  Martinez, Manny 

18  Perley, Ward Chip 

19  Capik, Mark S 

19  Gardiner, Donald L 

19  MacDonald, Kent 

20  O'Reilly, Richard H 

21  Cain, Robert N 

22  Andre, Ronald 

22  Borba, Rodney  

22  Kasitz, W W 'Sandy' 

22  Lipsmeyer, Larry 

23  Waikel, Patricia E 

24  Brazier, Greg 

24  Kent, Tim 

24  Leimbach, Louis 

25  Calbi, Michele 

25  Fairfield, Alvin G 

25  Fincher, Floyd 

25  Jepsen, Art 

25  Knack, David 

26  Ramos, George A 

27  Cowper, James 'Jim' H 

27  Peck, Carl W 

28  Lambert, James H 

29  Davidson, Howard 

30  Gregory, Justin D 

30  Townsend, Sharon L 

31  Farinha, Ernest J 

31  Madeiros, John A 
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SIRS 
Public Safety 

Awards Dinner 
Cocktails - 6PM 
Dinner - 7PM 

 

 


